RHODE ISLAND

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
235 Promenade Street, Providence, Rl 02908-5767 TDD 401-222-4462

June 2, 2006

Ms. Kathleen Vernon
Knight Memorial Library
275 Elmwood Ave
Providence, RI 02907-1549

RE: Public Repository for Documents Relating to the Development of the Proposed Providence
Public School Site, as well as the Investigation and Remediation of the Former
Gorham/Textron Disposal Site, 333 Adelaide Ave, Providence, RI, 02907

Dear Ms. Vernon:

Please place the attached comment letter from the Rhode Island Department of Environmental
Management (RIDEM), dated June 2, 2006, into the Public Repository for documents relating to
the investigation and remediation of the above referenced property. Thank you for continuing
this important service to the local community and general public.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me by telephone at (401) 222-2797
ext. 7109, or by email at joseph.martellafmdem.ri.gov.

Joseph¥T. Martella 11, Senior Engineer
Office of Waste Management
Department of Environmental Management
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